
 

 

We want to hear from you! 
What do you think of existing payroll, benefits, and staff scheduling services? 
Ensuring the right people are working in the right location at the right time is essential, especially in 24-

hour health-care. Over 80 different systems and manual process are currently used to manage this work, 

with a low level of integration with each other. 

This has an impact on the ability for staff to gain timely and accurate information on human resources 

functions that affect their pay, benefits, position, schedules and other information that influences their 

work. That’s why the health system is conducting a comprehensive survey of all employees this fall to find 

out how well these types of services, are being delivered to frontline care providers and staff.  

Human Resources System Survey 

The survey supports the move to one new integrated administrative information management system for 

the entire Saskatchewan health sector. A brand new solution to better manage our financial, capital, and 

human resources is the goal. This work will start on October 1, 2018 and take up to two years to complete. 

The feedback we receive from health system employees like you will be used to customize this new 

solution and inform what kinds of processes should be put in place to best support it. 

This confidential, online survey should only take you about five minutes to complete. So don’t delay, make 

your voice heard today! 

 
For more information, please call Kweku Johnson at 306.655.7761 or email him at 
Kweku.Johnson@saskhealthauthority.ca.  

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/2WJMLRL
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